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Horry Chapter, Wildlife Action, P.O. Box 682: Aynor, SC 29511
WLA Motto “Local Folks Solving Local Problems”
WLA SLOGAN “To Put Back More Than We Take”
April 2018
WILDLIFE ACTION CHAPTER OF THE YEAR FOR 1986-2006- 2012-2016
WEBSITE: www.horrychapterwildlifeaction.org Coordinator: Jeff A. Fink Sr.  jfinksr@gmail.com 
Newsletter Editor: Brian Koller: Send Input & Comments to: bjkolle@sccoast.net
Horry Chapter Contacts 
Frank Lagasse: (315-709-2712) Ed Whitner: (843-283-8074) Frank Passantino: (718-490-6562)
Johnny Goebel: (843-997-5613)
WLA National Headquarters: (843-464-8473) www.wildlifeaction.com (Join Now With PayPal)
Calendar of Events
Monthly:  1st Saturday: Trap Shoot 9AM,  
3rd Saturday:  SASS Cowboy Action 9:30 AM 
1st Sunday: WLA Bowling Pin Fun Match 9:30 AM, 4th Thursday: Monthly Meeting 7:00PM
Skeet and Trap Ranges are opened Tuesday and Thursdays 10am-2pm. Also check with Ed Whitner about the night time trap/skeet shoot on Tuesday
Mandatory range orientation will be given at 5:00 PM sharp on the 4th Thursday, monthly.

Horry Chapter is accepting donations of ammunition to be used for Pioneer Days, Ladies and Veterans shoots.

Our next meeting will be held on April 26th at 7PM. At the meeting the winning ticket will be drawn for the “Judge” raffle. Come on out bring a dish and enjoy the camaraderie and pot luck meal.  Hopefully Gunters Island Road will be paved in time for this meeting.

The Chapter will be holding a Ladies Day Shoot on Sunday 29 April from 2-6 PM.  We will provide ammunition, pistols, rifles and shotguns. We will have instructors on each of our ranges. In addition, after all shooting activities we will provide food and drink. So, bring out your wife, girlfriend, daughter, mother or lady friends for a fun afternoon. 

Barbara Tyndall is our newest Board Member. She has replaced Larry Leemon and will complete the remaining term. Jeff Fink is the new Webmaster and Public Relations Officer.

As mentioned previously, Chapter President, Frank Lagasse has started an annual $1000 scholarship in his son Daniel’s name. Forms to apply for the scholarship are now available at the Chapter. Frank would like to see kids from our chapter get the scholarships, so spread the word. 

Just a reminder. Please remove your trash or shell casings after shooting at the ranges and take along with you when you leave. Also, if you see illegal activity, report the issue to one of the board members.

Don’t forget, we will be holding a general cleanup/work day at the Chapter on April 22 from 8 AM until?  Lots of work needs to be done on site. Remember, this is YOUR Chapter and would appreciate all the help we can get. 

A Fur  Fin  Feather cookoff competition will be held on Saturday 21 April at Fork Retch Wildlife Refuge in Mullins. The Horry Chapter will be sponsoring 3 shooting teams. Come out and spend the day. This is a fundraiser for the facilities lost due to Hurricane Matthew.

The new berm wall has been built between Cowboy Action area and Berm 3. Frank Lagasse proposed 4 additional berms be built in what has been Berm 4. Additionally, it is planned to move the current berm wall at the Rifle Range and add and additional 2 more rifle ranges. The Board and members attending the March meeting approved these renovations. If you are at the Chapter site you will notice some ongoing work in these areas. 

Guests at the meeting were National Secretary Lisa Belk and National Board Member Randy Bryant. Horry Chapter presented a check to National for $500 to aid in the Fort Retch boardwalk repairs for damage sustained during Hurricane Matthew. Lisa announced that there will be 6 camps this year. She was optimistic that repairs to the boardwalk and nature trails would be ready by the time camps begin.

A Box of clay birds and a box of 22 ammunition was donated by Jesse Cook.

Al Cocola won the 50/50. 
______________________________________________________________________________
The wise man knows he knows nothing, the dunce thinks he knows it all
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